
 

 
Lightning Knoll Buoy Discontinuation  

Trinity House requests stakeholder comments on its proposal to discontinue 
the Lightning Knoll buoy at the approach to Barrow-in-Furness. 

 
 
Following detailed discussion and analysis of the traffic in the area, Trinity House proposes to 
discontinue the Lightning Knoll Safe Water Mark in position 53° 59.841’N 003° 14.280’W.  
 
Any stakeholders wishing to comment on the decision should email navigation@trinityhouse.co.uk 
prior to 10 July 2022. 
 
Written comments should be sent to: Navigation Directorate, 
      Trinity House, 
      Trinity Square, 
      London EC3N 4DH. 
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